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New Managing Director for Sateba Stanton Precast 

 
From Monday 7th February 2022 Ian Steel officially took over the management of Stanton 
Precast Ltd in the UK. 
 

Ian joins Stanton Precast as a highly successful Managing Director 
with experience of leading international multi-site and Private Equity 
backed businesses. He drove significant organic and inorganic growth 
throughout his different P&L responsibilities. 
 
Ian says “I feel honoured and excited to be given the opportunity to 
join Stanton Precast - working as a key part of the new Sateba Group 
in leading sustainability in the industry and putting people at the heart 
of what we do while growing this innovative and successful business. 
 
I am looking forward to achieving this with a fantastic team of loyal 
and committed people.”  
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